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Over 40 Unificationists got together at the Honolulu Family Church for their True Children's Day prayer 

and festivities.  

 

During the service, Hawaii District Pastor Rev. Kazuo Takami shared with the congregation about the 

Global Rally for the Reunification of the Korean Peninsula and the Interreligious Leaders' Conference.  

 

It was a particularly special trip to Korea for Rev. Takami, since he went with four other members of the 

American Clergy Leadership Conference (ACLC) chapter in Hawaii. 

 

After the service, the Unificationists enjoyed a delicious meal together, as children of God. 

 

 


